



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

11th November 2022

Dear Parent,

The College is very pleased to invite you to join us in our annual Solemn Requiem for Remembrance Sunday which begins as 10:50am.

The cadets have been practicing their drill and the Chapel Choir is in fine voice. They are joined by Seren Devismes OE who will be singing various solos, including the Pie Jesu from Faure's Requiem.

Refreshments will be served in the Dining Hall before and after the service. There is also a lunch for OEs after the service and you may have children who would like to sign up for that.

I very much hope to see you there.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406